
RE: SOLID-A-SORB®
       Category Code: J1
       NSF Registration No. 149463

Dear Mr. Niels Mastrup:

NSF has processed the application for Registration of SOLID-A-SORB® to the NSF International Registration Guidelines
for Proprietary Substances and Nonfood Compounds (2009), which are available at www.nsfwhitebook.org. The NSF
Nonfood Compounds Registration Program is a continuation of the USDA product approval and listing program, which is
based on meeting regulatory requirements including FDA 21 CFR for appropriate use, ingredient and labeling review. 

This product is acceptable for use as an absorbent or anti-slip agent for spot application on floors to correct a
hazardous condition (J1) in official establishments operating under the Federal meat and poultry products
inspection program.  Such products may be used in all areas provided that use is limited to the portion of the floor
area where the hazard exists and does not result in dusting, tracking, or other objectionable conditions.  The
product may not be used as a substitute for good sanitation.  It must be removed as a part of the routine floor
cleaning operation.

NSF Registration of this product is current when the NSF Registration Number, Category Code, and Registration Mark
appear on the NSF-approved product label, and the Registered product name is included in the current NSF White Book
Listing of Nonfood Compounds at the NSF website (www.nsfwhitebook.org).  

NSF Listing of all Registered Nonfood compounds by NSF International is not an endorsement of those compounds, or of
any performance or efficacy claims made by the manufacturer.                                                                                                

EP Minerals, LLC
Mr. Niels Mastrup 

7125 Riverdale Bend Road
Memphis, TN  38125
United States

Amanda Phelka
NSF Nonfood Compounds Registration Program

Company No: N04987

Sincerely,

Registration status may be verified at any time via the NSF website, at www.nsfwhitebook.org. Changes in formulation or
label, without the prior written consent of NSF, will void Registration, and will supersede the on-line listing.
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